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PRESENTER'S REGISTRATION FORM

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OPEN MEETING

Thursday, June 25, 2015
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

LOCATION:  

Canadian Blood Services Head Office
1800 Alta Vista Drive
Ottawa, Ontario K1G 4J5
Registration Form (one per presenter) must be returned by fax to 613-739-2400, or scanned and emailed to chris.brennan@blood.ca. Please note that only those individuals wishing to make a public presentation to the Canadian Blood Services Board of Directors are required to complete this registration form.
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       YES, I wish to make a five-minute presentation to the Board on Thursday, June 25, 2015. 
First Name: 

Last Name:                                                             Title: Mr. (   ) Mrs. (   ) Ms. (   ) Dr. (   )

Organization:


Address:






City: 



Prov.: 



Postal Code:

Telephone:  (       )    

                                   Fax:  (       )


   


E-Mail: 

                     

LANGUAGE: 

English  
 
      French 


Both  

AUDIO VISUAL REQUIREMENTS:


Overhead Projector    

Slide Projector 

Computer Projector


Other (Specify)                                                                            None  


Please send an abstract of your presentation by June 15, 2015 to the following e-mail address: chris.brennan@blood.ca
For more information, contact:
Name: Chris Brennan, Manager, Stakeholder Relations 
            Telephone: 613-739-2442
 Fax:  613-739-2400
            Email:  chris.brennan@blood.ca
